
Greetings Sageville families, 

 

When I think back to my 
first year as a principal, I 
went day to day.  Things 
sure have changed as I fast-
forward 30 years into ad-
ministration.  I never 
thought that I could feel as 
excited and proud at the end 
of the school year as I do 
this year.  This one will cer-
tainly remain etched in my 
memory as very special.  
I’ve known the 5th graders 
since they were in 1st grade 
and I feel like an important 
person in the Sageville com-
munity.  Parents, I hope you 
know how fortunate you are 
to have a staff like we do 
here.  They care and respect 
your children and your fam-
ilies.  They are honored to 
serve here everyday.  Every-
one that comes here to vol-
unteer or substitute feel it 
too.  They tell me all of the 
time. 

 

Everyday at the end of an-
nouncements, I always say 
joyfully, “It’s a great day to 
be at Sageville!”  Yesterday 
we met the students in the 
gym to celebrate being 
back together after the 
storm.  I told everyone to 
do the Pledge of Allegiance 
and student pledge in the 
classroom.  I hurried down 
to Mrs. Weiland’s Kinder-
garten class for our morn-
ing meeting.  After Luke 
led his class in the pledges, 
he said, “It’s a great day to 
be at Sageville!”  I was tick-
led to hear a student say it, 
too! 

 

Our Sageville staff wishes 
you the very best over the 
upcoming summer months. 

Be safe and enjoy your time 
together.  Encourage your 
child to complete the sum-
mer calendar and bring 
them back the first day of 
school.  Many thanks to 
Kelli Buchenau for making 
these each month. 

From the Desk of Miss Mac 
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Calendar Of Events 

Friday-June 2         
9:45 Late Arrival for 
Professional Learning  
10:10-10:40 Fly Up!    

Monday-June 6             
Last day of school  
10:00 Gr. 5 Farewell 
Celebration        

Students will receive 
their progress report, 
spring data, 16-17 
school calendar and 
summer reading calen-
dar on Monday 

Save the Date: 

August 2 Eregistration 
on PowerSchool at 
school 

10:00-12:30 PM  & 2:30-
5:30 PM   

*You’ll get mailings 
from school & district 
over the summer!     

www.sageville.dubuque.k12.ia.us 

 

 

Friday’s Professional Learning 

 

We will celebrate our 

spring data and get 

ready for fly-up! 

A special thanks to our 
parent volunteers for 
assisting us on field day! 



 

What a week! The 

month of June is weath-

er awareness month 

and after the weekend 

we’ve had how appropri-

ate would it be that you 

discuss with your child

(ren) weather safety! 

Check out this great 

website: 

 

http://

www.weatherwizkids.com/

weather-safety.htm  

 

Mrs. Kaiser’s Counselor Corner 

MAP DATA:  Grades 2-5 

We have made amazing growth this year!  Great efforts with parent support, students 

owning their own learning, professional learning, our instructional coach working beside 

our staff with progress monitoring,, and all staff working towards student achievement. 


